
Squirrels Class Newsletter 
Friday 17th January 2025 

What has been happening this week?  

In English…This week we have been looking at poem Voice of Water. We’ve learned all 

about onomatopoeia. We are really enjoying our poetry unit! 

 In Maths…We have been learning about the features of 3D shapes and lines of symmetry.  

In Science...We have been learning about habitats . We’ve built a microhabitat in a tank in 

the classroom. We are still on the hunt for snails which eluded us!  

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Head teacher award– Rupert and Stanley for working on our focus value of RESPECT  in 

class this week.  Millie for always showing respect and listening to adults.  

Work on the Wall– Sid for his fantastic maths work  and Stanley for his onomatopoeia 

work.  

Reminders & Messages  

Year 2 Farming Thursday 30th January  

Year 1 Farming Thursday 6th February  

 Please wrap them up very warm as we are outside for a lot of the time.  

I have sent home a homework sheet today. Please remember that these tasks are by 
choice and not to worry if your child does not complete them .  

 

 

 


